
SAUGATUCK TOWNSHIP FIRE DISTRICT 
BOARD MEETING 

FEBRUARY 23, 2004 
 
A workshop meeting of the Saugatuck Township Fire District was held on Monday, February 
23rd, 2004 at the Fire Station. The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. 
Present: Marty Raebel, Bill Kaye, Morg Edgcomb, Jerry Bekken and Cliff Asbel. 
Absent:  Chief John Blok. 
 
AUDIENCE 
None. 
 

1. Discussion on ratio of annual budget vs. run or calls.  Saugatuck Township Fire District 
ratio is $938/call, the average is $950/call.  Low is Otsego at $518 and high is Overisel at 
$1,442. 

2. Review of AMR costs to provide 24 hour service with dedicated staff and equipment.  
The cost totaled $342,354 with possible additional costs levied to patients. 

3. The break-in of the back station was discussed and necessary security measures were 
discussed. 

 
 

There being no further business, Motion by Raebel/Kaye to adjourn at 8:05 p.m.  Motion 
carried unanimously. 
 
 
 
Cliff Asbel, rec. sec. 

 


